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Traffic Shift on State Road 30 at Benton Boulevard 

Chatham County, GA (June 10, 2020) –  Traffic on State Route 30 at the intersection of 

Benton Boulevard will be shifted to the south side of the roundabout on Thursday afternoon, 

June 11th weather permitting .  

Drivers should use extra caution and slowdown in advance of the area of construction. 

Construction on Benton Boulevard continues and is on schedule for completion this fall. 
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